
    
    

   
 

 
 

 

         
          

        
     

        
     

 

 

 

 

Poinciana Boulevard 

from Pleasant Hill Road to Trafalgar Boulevard 

Widening and Improvement Project 

The purpose of this project is to widen Poinciana Boulevard 
Road from a two-lane road to a four-lane road from Pleasant 
Hill Road to Trafalgar. The project includes adding multi-modal 
accommodations for pedestrians and bicyclists; enhancing 
drainage systems and stormwater ponds; and will include new 
signalization, lighting and Intelligent Transportation System 
(ITS) components. 

Noise, dust, and vibrations can be expected during 
construction. The construction work may require daytime and 
nighttime lane closures. 

QUICK FACTS: 

OSCEOLA 
COUNTY 

Expect traffic shifts to the new roadway as construction 
progresses. Electronic message boards and other signage will be 
used to direct the traffic. Motorists are asked to exercise caution 
and reduce their speed while driving through the work zone. The 
construction schedule may change due to weather or other 
unexpected conditions. 

For the latest information on traffic alerts, please visit 
www.osceola.org/go/trafficalerts and visit the project website at 
www.osceola.org/go/poincianablvd 

Project Start: 
October 2023 

Project Cost: 
$80,448,111.76 

Estimated Completion: 
Late 2026 

For questions, concerns, or to 
be added to the email 

update list, please contact 
the, contact: 

Public Information 
Specialist 

o: 407-768-3303 
e: poinciana_public_information 

@etminc.com 

Find us on Facebook at: 
Fb.com/OsceolaCountyFL 

Follow us at: 
@osceolacountyfl 

Tweet us at: 
@osceolacountyfl 

https://Fb.com/OsceolaCountyFL
https://etminc.com
www.osceola.org/go/poincianablvd
www.osceola.org/go/trafficalerts



